
 

After what might be considered a somewhat cold “winter” in Southwest Florida, 

our fair weather has returned.  The water temperature has held steady in the low 
to mid 70’s which means our Silver King should be steaming up the coast to a 
neighborhood near you.  Our first fish of the year is typically released in the first 
week or two of March so tune up that rod and put some new line on that reel.  

Remember, if you have the slightest weakness in your tackle, Tarpon will find it 
and make you pay for your oversight. 
 
Every year, March holds our biggest recruiting event for the year, our Tarpon 
Fishing & Tackle Clinic.  We will be hosting the event once again at Bonita Bills 
Clubhouse.  Based on the enthusiastic response from many new anglers, I do 
believe we may have our room filled with anxious anglers.  Please join us and 

wear your club sportswear to help identify you as a member to our visitors.  
 
February remained a blustery month.  Our Fish Fillet Hunt held on Saturday, 
February 13th to collect eating fish for our fish fry turned out to be a challenging 
day.  Actually, the entire week prohibited most vessels without a deep V hull to 

venture off shore to fill the coolers. Fortunately for us, we had Mary Laser and 
Matt Mitchell to provide some fresh Sheepshead, and Pete Maastricht was able to 

provide Mahi Mahi, Cobia and Grouper for the event.  Thank you for supplying fish 
for our Fish Fry held on Sunday, February 21st.  We did have to work through 
the Bonita Bills Marine Sale at the last minute and adjusted the event which was 
held in the back cabana area of Bonita Bills restaurant.  We had 45 club members 
and family join us which was a great turnout.  The fish was fantastic and we had 
more than enough food and desserts to feed the group.  Special shout out to 
those agreeing to bring a dish or dessert, the Trepinas, Whitwoods, Lemkes, 

Johnsons, Alfieris and those of you that also brought additional desserts 
anonymously.  Unfortunately, no one thought to take photos (including the 
newsletter guy), so you will just have to imagine how fun it was. 
 
We have a full slate of events for March as the season heats up.  Wednesday, 
March 3rd we will be hosting the Tarpon Fishing & Tackle Clinic.   On 

Saturday, March 14th, we will hold our  first One Day Hunt.  We will then roll 

into our first Two Day Hunt held on Sat/Sun, March 20-21st.   All Two Day 
Hunts are followed by a weigh in at Bonita Bills at 4:00pm.   
 
We already have a number of new members so please reach out to these new 
members and introduce yourself when you have the opportunity. 
 

2021 OFFICERS 
 

PRESIDENT: 
Steve Johnson—630-880-1023 
FMBTarponHunters@gmail.com 
 
VICE PRESIDENT: 
Capt. Don Taylor ~ 239-850-
9569 
 

SECRETARY:                              
Lois Lemke ~ 239-338-7936 

 
TREASURER: 
Dave Trepina  ~ 630-441-8639  

 

WEIGHMASTER:  
Mary Laser ~ 239-224-2094  
 

 

2021 BOARD of DIRECTORS 

 
KEVIN VERTESCH ~ 
239-395-5333 
MATT PONZIO ~ 239-549-3474 
GARY DANIS ~ 239-848-5370  
RAY LISTER ~ 239-850-3275  
RICK (RD) DuJARDIN ~  
239-910-4308 

AARON VIRNIG –239-565-4062 
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    Tight Lines to All…...Steve Johnson 

mailto:garypdanis@gmail.com


 

 

Club News & Local Events 

 
Email Photos and News to :  FMBTarponHunters@gmail.com 

Mary Laser with nice redfish (closed 

season) while fishing for Fish Fry 

Mary Laser with snook (closed season) while 

fishing for Fish Fry 

Marya Teets thumbing a fat 

tournament bass  

Event information courtesy of 

Nautical Mile Publications 
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Englewood Beach Waterfest March 26-27 


